GREAT LAKES COED SOCCER LEAGUE
MONTHLY MEETING
MARCH 29, 2017

CLUBS PRESENT:  Coopersville, Crusaders, Fremont, Fury, Grand Haven, Hart, Holton, Ludington, Manistee, Muskegon, North Muskegon, Oakridge, OV United, Pentwater, Ravenna, Reeths Puffer and Spring Lake

CLUBS ABSENT EXCUSED: Shelby and White lake

CLUBS ABSENT UNEXCUSED:  Scottville

GUEST:  Tom Furo and Josh Sherman – MSYSA Board

BOARD PRESENT:  Doug Prim – President, Toni Cook – V.P., Doug DeWitte – Treasurer, Steve Mull – Secretary, Sue Saladin – Scheduler, Nan DeMuro - Registrar

BOARD ABSENT:  

Verification of Rosters – 6:45 – 7:45

CALL TO ORDER:  7:45pm

OLD BUSINESS
1.  Minutes from 3-1-2017 were on line and available tonight.  Motion to accept as presented:  Carried
2. As indicated last meeting Tom Furo, Executive Director, and Josh Sherman, Director of Programs, were present to share information to the League and programs available from MSYSA.  Praise given to GLCSL for the effective programs run by the league and the individual clubs.  Information shared concerning available grants and training opportunities.  A new website now available to all clubs www.playsoccermi.com  Great way to advertise your club in the area and link to websites.

BOARD REPORTS
1. Sue – Schedules were put out last night to all the reps but there are some revisions in the works because two clubs did not indicate special requests.  Sue will try to get them out by Thursday evening.  Changes will effect many clubs.  If you change a scheduled game and you want Sue to update it on line as well you will need to notify her.  It is not necessary, just an option.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Nan – Verified rosters tonight.  Final rosters will be mailed next week – 6 copies of each roster for the coaches with 3 envelopes for the refs at home games.  Refs are responsible for returning game reports with rosters to Steve.  Envelopes will be pre-addressed with his address.  We were reminded that the scholarship is available on the web site for graduating seniors who played in their senior year as well as two seasons prior to be eligible.  $500 scholarship for 1 male and 1 female planning on furthering their education after graduation.
3. Doug - Financial Reports Available via email prior to the meeting.  Players / Coach Registration fees were collected for additional players and for Tournaments.  
4. Steve – No Report.  

NEW BUSINESS
1. Tournament Site Selection – Qualifying tournaments will be held the weekend of June 3 and 4 (possibly the 2nd if needed).  Finals Tournament held June 10.
a. U9 B:  Fury and Fremont
b. U9 G:  North Muskegon and Ludington
c. U11 B:  OV, North Muskegon and Ludington
d. U11 G:  OV, Ravenna and Ludington
e. U13 B:  Reeths Puffer and OV
f. U13 G:  Oakridge and Ravenna
g. U15 B:  Ludington and OV
h. U15 G:  Oakridge and Spring Lake
i. U17 B:  Oakridge
j. U20 B:  Fremont and Oakridge

k.  Finals will be held at Oakridge

2. Congratulation to Coopersville Club and Matt McKinnon who received a Grant for equipment in the amount of $10,000.00.  National competition and the only program in Michigan to be represented!

OPEN DISCUSSION
1. North Muskegon to host a soccer camp this year May 27 – 29.  Flyers will be available at the next meeting.

MEETING ADJORUNED:  8:50



Next meeting is May 3, 2017 at 7:00p.m. at the OV Elementary Resource room.  Make sure there is a representative from your club available at each meeting.  There is a $25 fine for all unexcused absences.  If you are unable to attend please contact Steve Mull

Respectfully submitted,
Steve Mull
GLCSL Secretary
